Special Meeting Munson Township Board of Supervisors

March 2,2023

At 9:30pm Butch Gertken called the special meeting to order, Present were Butch Gerken, Matt Burg, Joe Willenbring, Boni Behnen, Dick Behnen, Linda Theisen and about 60 people who were at the Planning and Zoning meeting

Planning and Zoning presented a recommendation that the board follow the county rules regarding short term rentals.

Discussion was held, Butch Gerkten stated that this process was started 15 months ago and the board had requested to meet with Commissioner Jeff Bertram, and Angie Berg from Environmental Services ,to find out what and if the county will do to enforce or change any of the regulations that they have in place, as of yet, that meeting has not taken place.

Matt Burg made a motion to place a ban on short term rentals in Munson Township, Joe Willenbring seconded. Voting for Matt Burg, Butch Gertken, and Joe Willenbring, motion carried.

Joe Willenbring made a motion to a accept the Ordinance Amending Munson Township Land and Use and Zoning Ordinance number 4, Matt Burg seconded, all in favor, motion carried

9:42 Matt Burg made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Joe Willinbring seconded, all in favor, motion carried.